
 

SEACOAST UTILITY AUTHORITY 

Notice: Upcoming Improvements 

Seacoast Utility Authority will be upgrading the water and sewer infrastructure along US-1 from Silver 
Beach Road on the south to the Earman River on the north. Work on-site is scheduled to begin in 
February 2023 and will last approximately 8 months.  

The existing infrastructure is nearing the end of its useful life. Consequently, this work is necessary to 
enhance the reliability and sustainability of this infrastructure. The proposed improvements will help 
ensure the anticipated redevelopment of the US-1 corridor will not adversely impact existing water and 
sewer service. 

The construction area is indicated in the map below. Roads will remain accessible but with reduced 
traffic capacity; expect periodic lane closures. Neighbors will be able to access business and properties 
during construction. Please follow posted detour signs and drive with caution in the area. 

 

Temporary (short-duration) water and sewer service disruptions will be required during certain phases 
of construction. Our neighbors will be notified individually in advance of planned outages. We 
appreciate your patience.  

 

US-1 SOUTH WATER AND SEWER FORCE MAIN 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

General Project Information 

Contact Information 
Website: https://www.sua.com/sua-construction/  Email: capitalprojects@sua.com  

General Information Contact: Seacoast Utility Authority’s engineer that designed the 
project is available to answer your questions. Contact: Taylor Bomarito, Hazen and Sawyer 
at 904-760-3064.  

Emergency Contact: Seacoast 24-Hour Emergency 561-627-2900 


